
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD  

 
Notice Date: April 11, 2024 
 
Re: Nogales High School – New Building and Aquatics Center: RFP 2023-24 (R6); DSA 03-122782 
 
To: ACC Contractors, Inc.  (Via Email: harry@acccontractors.com) 
 
Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the Rowland Unified School District to consider awarding the 
contract for the above-referenced RFP to the above-referenced person, partnership, or corporation at the 
date, time, and location as follows: 
 
Contract Award Date, Time & Location:   

May 9, 2024, 6:00 PM, Rowland Unified School District 
District Board Room, 1830 S. Nogales Street, Rowland Heights, CA  91748 

Recommended Vendor’s Contract Information:   
ACC Contractors, Inc., 737 W. 9th St., Azusa, CA  91702;  
Email: harry@acccontractors.com; Telephone: (626) 969-9797 

 
The bidder, identified here as the lowest responsive, responsible bidder, is instructed not to proceed until a 
“Notice to Proceed” is given by the Rowland Unified School District.  A company or person who proceeds prior 
to receiving a Contract Award or other form of Notice of Award does so without a contract and at their own 
risk. 
  
 Sincerely, 
 

Rosana McLeod 
Rosana McLeod 
Director of Purchasing 
 
cc:  Alejandro Flores, Deputy Superintendent RUSD 

Marcos Rodriguez, Director of Construction RUSD 
Ron Ebarb, L&M Project Manager 
Julie Williams, L& M Sr. Project Coordinator 
Susanto Agustiadi, PBK Architects 
Harry Ajamian, ACC Contractors 
Afaf Ajamian, ACC Contractors 
Via Email to the following Vendors: 
AMG & Associates, Inc. 
ProWest Construction 
The Nazarian Group 
Woodcliff Corporation 


